General Notice of Non-Discrimination

The School does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, or
age in its programs and activities and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other
designated youth groups. The following person has been designated to handle inquiries
regarding non-discrimination policies:

PRINCIPAL

ADDRESS
TELEPHONE NUMBER
EMAIL ADDRESS

The language above will be posted on the School’s website within two clicks of the home page;
in all other School-related documents made available to students, parents, staff, and applicants
(e.g., student newspapers, parent newsletters, student handbooks, employee handbooks,
application forms, recruiting materials, etc.); and in a conspicuous place in the School building.
This language will also be provided to parents, students, and employees prior to the start of each
school year.

The designated individual will serve as the requisite coordinator for each of the following:
Access to Equal Educational Opportunity, Title IX Coordinator, Section 504, Sexual and
Other Forms of Harassment, and Nondiscrimination.



